
Dear Headteacher, 

I am sorry that I am not able to write to you all personally. 

Many of you know me as Sally Ginn – I have worked for Ginn, Heinemann 
and Rigby for 17 years covering all the primary and middle schools in Norfolk. 
It is with sadness that I shall no longer be doing this.  Ginn, Heinemann and 
Rigby have had a restructure and Norfolk is now to be part of the 
Cambridgeshire, Lincolnshire team and I am to cover Suffolk and Essex.  I 
have loved working with you all from Hunstanton to Diss and from Gt 
Yarmouth to Thetford.  I shall miss your enthusiasm, the individuality of all 
your schools and the characters that I have met along the way.  Thank you all 
for being such a delight to work with over the years. 

If you have any queries please now refer them to Alix Smith who is a 
colleague and friend.  She is a flying rep covering areas that haven’t got 
anyone until someone is appointed.  She covers Maths, Science, ICT, French 
and all your Literacy Needs.  She is great and will help you in any way she 
can.

ALIX SMITH
Tel:  01743 270237 
Mob : 07802 673986 
e.mail alix.smith@harcourteducation.co.uk

Best wishes to you all for the future 

Sally Goldsmith 
e.mail  sally.goldsmith@harcourteducation.co.uk 


